
 

November 2024 - St. AnneÕs School Newsletter 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

Welcome to our November update! As we approach the Christmas season, 

thereÕs a lot of excitement at St. AnneÕs. We will be super busy with 

preparations over the months of November and December! We will ensure to 

keep you updated as new and exciting activities are scheduled! 

 

蓓蓔蓖蓗蓘蓙蓚蓛蓕 Christmas Performance Rehearsals 蓓蓔蓖蓗蓘蓙蓚蓛蓕 

Our students are busy rehearsing for this yearÕs Christmas 

performance! WeÕre thrilled to invite you to join us for the show, which will be 

held on Friday, 13th December at 1:30 p.m. in the school gym. This promises 

to be a fantastic afternoon, and we canÕt wait to see you there to support our 

performers!  

WeÕre also excited to announce that Santa will be making his annual visit to the 

school, bringing extra holiday cheer to all our students! 

 

긎긑긒긏긐긓 School Lunch App – Reminder 긎긑긒긏긐긓 

Just a reminder to update the School Lunch App every two weeks to 

ensure your childÕs orders are correct. The next update should be 

completed before 15th November. Regular updates help us keep 

everything running smoothly and ensure the right choices are ready 

for your child! 

 



 
 

舏 Stay Updated on Our School Website 舏 

Our school website is regularly updated with important information and 

resources. Our live calendar now includes key dates and events, and youÕll also 

find: 

 Updated school policies 

 Recent newsletters 

 Photos from school activities 

We encourage you to check the website regularly to stay informed! 

 

艓艔艕艖艗艘 Best Wishes to Principal Anne 艓艔艕艖艗艘 

WeÕd like to extend our warmest wishes to our Principal, Anne, as she takes 

leave from St. AnneÕs. Her dedication and leadership have left an incredible 

mark on our school, and sheÕll be greatly missed by students, staff, and parents 

alike. 

 

Thank you for being an essential part of the St. AnneÕs community. Feel free to 

get in touch  if you have any questions, and we look forward to seeing you at our 

upcoming Christmas performance. 

Kind regards, 

The St. AnneÕs Team 

 

http://stannesroscrea.ie/  


